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New York, 30 June 2023 
 
 
 
United Nations Global Compact 
United Nations 
New York, NY 
USA 
 
 
 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
 
 
Re: Grace Letter COE 
 
 
 
 
With this letter we would like to request an additional 90 days to our reporting cycle to complete 
the COE for 2023. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration and looking forward to your confirmation of the additional 90 
days to report. 
 
 
Yours,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Robin van Puyenbroeck 
Executive Director - BD  
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